


CARRIAGEWAY REPAIRS – A28 HORNS CROSS

East Sussex Highways will be carrying out a carriageway patch repair on 

A28 Horns Cross outside Barnwell Farm.

Work will take place on Friday 1 July between 8pm and 6am.

During this time, A28 Horns Cross will be closed between B2165 Beckley Rd & B2165 Horns Cross.

Traffic will be diverted via Cackle Street A28, Brede Hill A28, Main Road A28, Church Lane A28, Westfield Lane A28, Ebdens Hill A21, Kent Street A21, Vinehall Road A21, Robertsbridge Bypass A21, London Road A21, Coopers Corner A229, Horns Hill A229, Horns Road A229, Moor Hill A229, Highgate Hill A229, Rye Road A268, Queen Street A268, Rye Road A28, Station Road A28, Main Street A28, Northiam Road A28 & vice versa.

Further information can be found on our website via: 
https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/highway-schemes/a28-horns-cross-patching
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